
 

 

 

          Date: 18 Septemeber 2024 
  

Notice 

 

 

An awareness program on “Cyber Security/Safety: Common Issues” will be held on 19 

September 2024 at the Lipika Auditorium, Visva-Bharati, at 3.30 pm. 

 

 

Respected Sir, 

This is to notify all concerned that an awareness programme on “Cyber Security/Safety: Common 

Issues” will be held on 19 September 2024 at the Lipika Auditorium, Visva-Bharati, at 3.30 pm. Visva 

Bharati, Santiniketan, and Birbhum District Police will jointly organize the programme. Cyber Security / 

Safety is a critical issue in our society.  

Prof. Binoy Kumar Saren, Hon’ble  Vice Chancellor (Offg.), has kindly consented to inaugurate the event. 

The Chief Information Security Officer, Visva-Bharati, will coordinate the programme.  

All the Directors, Principals, HODs, Faculty Members, Officers, Staff, Scholars, Students, and 

interested audience are requested to make it convenient to attend the event and make it a grand 

success program on 19 September 2024 (Thursday) at 3.30 pm and grace the event. 

Your gracious presence and support will help immensely in conducting the events. 

With regards, 

 

       

           
 (Sri Ramprasad Mazumdar) 

Information Scientist, Central Library and            

Chief Information Security Officer,  

Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan  

 

 

Prof. Binoy Kumar Saren 



 

 

 


